
 

 

 

Dear 

parents/carers 

 

Next week in History we are looking at our favourite toys. We are asking if you would do a little project 

with your child and find out what: 

1) Your child’s favourite toy is 

2) Your favourite toy was when you were a child 

3) Their grandparents favourite toy was when they were a child. (if possible) 

If you could please email y1@heatonparkbury.com before next Tuesday (17th October) with the list toys that would 

be great. 

You can choose one of 2: 

- Just the names of the toys - yours and your child's (and grand parents if possible) 

- The names and pictures (just from google) of your favourite toys 

We really appreciate your support in this. The children absolutely loved their baby photos we did in the first week of 

term. Hopefully they will be just as excited with this. 

If you have any questions, please come and speak with us. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Heys and Miss Hughes 
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